

February 12, 2020

Honorable Mayor Timothy A. Kaumo & City Council Members, Re: 2018 Fuel Contract Extension

The Department of Engineering & Operations would like permission to extend the 2018 Fuel Contract to the current contract holder, Homax Oil Sales, Inc.; under the current unit bid prices, for a period of one (1) year. Contract documents stipulate the Supplier and the City covenant and agree that this proposal or subsequent contract may, with the mutual approval of the Supplier and the City, be extended for a period of one (1) additional year, and said option to extend this service for a one year period shall be effective for each year thereafter for a total not to exceed three (3) years.

Thank You,

Paul D. Kauchich, P.E.

Director of Engineering/Operations & Public Services

D. Kauchich